
PLANNING AND TRAVEL COMMITTEE REPORT  

We will have representatives at the hearing about the Barrow crossing early June and our 

Chairman will be speaking to our case.  

We have submitted two in depth opinions including legal observations which will speak for 

themselves but he will add the personal knowledge as a local resident. (The submissions are 

attached to this report). 

Otherwise this has been a quiet period. 

Chairman - Roy Denney 
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